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CIDA MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES

May 10, 2010

 

Board Members Present:  Ed Hatfield, Tom Roberts, Maria Moore, Christy Chester, Michelle 
Freed, Scott Brown, Jim McNair, Chris Boland, Pat Murphy, Scott Burnett

 

Members Present:  Chuck Meador, Scott Blaich, Robert Kline, Darby Trotter, Bill Teal, Bryant 
Holmes, John WagnerJr., Sharon Rensenhouse, Lane McFarren

 

Guests Present:  Linda Henderson, Sgt. Schriever, Cindy Peccelato, Max Hodges, Judi Wright 
and two of her guests, Patty Cornell, Serena Dehoney, Trish Moore, Kerrie Tydell
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President Chester brought the meeting to order.  Introductions were made around the room.  
The Minutes were approved as read and the Treasurer's report was read.  As of April 10, 2010 
we have total in bank and petty cash $12, 230.32.  This was approved as well.  Maria Moore also 
announced that if any of your weeds need to be sprayed to email her.

 

Jim McNair made an announcement that the American Royal had a good show this past 
weekend.  He also announced other future events and if your business wants to advertise in any 
of these events to let him know.  Tom Roberts made a motion to write a letter to the city about 
American Royal hosting more agriculture events.  The motion passed.

 

Judi Wright made an announcement regarding her business, Judi's Bakery.  They can provide 
box lunches and breakfast trays for any of your events.

 

Sg. Schriever spoke on the clean up.  They have had three to four pickups with 131 bags of trash 
collected.  Still making contact with the EPA on the tire problem we are still having in the West 
Bottoms.  The police department has also caught two major graffeti markers on Broadway and 
have linked them to the Bottoms.  Please contact the police if you see an A or an A with a circle 
around it. 

 

Tom Roberts spoke on the email he received from the Sgt. in charge of traffic regarding the 
bottom of 12th Street and around the corner and at the end of the bridge.  The city proposed a 
no parking and start towing rule or a community sponsored solution.  So Roberts spoke with the 
Retail Group about it.  Everyone should be able to make some compromises:

 

1.  The issue is can't get around - parallel parking a must



2.  Retail Group has great intent but needs to implement a plan.  Maria Moore came up with a 
good idea of turning 12th St. from East to West as a one way St and Liberty a one way and so on 
11th you can nose park.  Tom called Greg at the city to do a study on this and to take care of the 
pot holes as well.  There would be no exits then out onto 12th St.

 

Darby Trotter spoke on the Phase 1 water development and the city has received a million to 
start contruction with on 7th St. to 9th St and then all the way to 670 on Mulberry.

 

Scott Brown gave an update on the PIAC.  Notice is out on the URD project and some issues 
on tax abatement is still being discussed.  PIAC is giving 75,000 for road improvements and 
150,000, up to 250,000 for sidewalks and curbs for the 2009, 2010 years.  First part of June, 
this will go out for bid and work should start in the Fall.  You can go to cida.cc to read updates 
on everything.

 

Tom Roberts has asked that we table the Nero St. discussion until next meeting.

 

The meeting was adjourned.


